
March Blood Drive
We’re pleased to share that the Carter BloodCare blood
drives will be back in 2024 on a quarterly basis for the
tenants of our buildings.  The first one this year will be taking
place on Tuesday, March 5 in The President’s Room inside
City Club.  Please click here or use the 
QR code to sign up to reserve your 
spot today!
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Did you know you can log in to your
donor profile three days after your
donation and check your mini-
physical results? Donating
frequently allows you to track your
non-fasting total cholesterol, blood
pressure, pulse and hemoglobin
results overtime.

When you donate blood
with Carter BloodCare,
you’re giving more time to
your neighbors, your
community and to fellow
Texans. Click here to read
about how a health crisis
lead to new outlook on
blood donation for our
neighbor, Cynthia Banks.

https://www.carterbloodcare.org/give-for-texans/cynthias-story/
https://www.greatpartners.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/148641


DRUMROLL
PLEASE!

Kara Norman
And the winner is...

THE BOARDROOM

City Center Security provides tenant life safety training
on an annual basis to enhance the tenant’s awareness 
and knowledge of life safety procedures and systems in 
the buildings.  Making yourself aware of the sights and
sounds related to the emergency systems will give the
confidence needed in an emergency such as a fire alarm 
or weather-related event. 

In the coming weeks, our security team will begin sending
out emails to their tenant contacts with more information
when the fire drills and security training will be taking
place this Spring.

City Center Fire Drills & 
Security Training

Meet the Bees 
Workshop

In this workshop, you can try on a
beekeeper’s veil, observe the bees at
work, and taste honey fresh from

the frame. If we’re lucky, her
majesty the queen bee may even

grace us with her presence!

We received a tremendous response to the
‘Name Game’ for the new conference area!  
Thank you to everyone who voted and for
the suggestions shared too.  We really
appreciate all of the participation!  Earning a
whopping 57% of the votes, we’d like to
officially announce the winning name as:

a t  C i t y  C e n t e r
Currently, we are making additional
modifications to the space with updated
technology and furnishings.  More details
will follow once it’s open and available to
rent for corporate meetings and gatherings
or conferences both large and small with
top-of-the-line technology at your
fingertips.  Stay tuned!

A night with the Stars!

Thurs, March 28
9:30 - 10:30 am

the grill (Street level
inside City Club)

Please register below:

We’d love to hear from you! Thinking
of convenience, what is something

you’d like to be able to buy easily or
quickly while in the towers?  Are there

items you would like to pickup that
isn’t currently available?  Please

answer the brief survey by clicking
the green “Quick Survey” button to

share more!

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/meet-the-bees-workshop-tickets-842060976047
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GGJ8DRR

